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SKEFFLING PARISH COUNCIL

MINUTES of Mecting held on the 2™ October 2018

Present: Cllr. R. Newsam  Chairman
Cllr. J. Sizer Vice-Chairman
Cllr. P. Payne
Clir. L. Payne
Cllr. M. Turnbull
Cllr. Wykes

Apologies Clir. S. Rollinson

Members of the Public O
Declaration of Interest

There was no declaration of interests

Minutes of Meeting held on 5" Fune 2018

The Minutes were accepted as an accurate record
Proposed: Clir. M. Turnbull
Seconded: Clir. H. Wykes

Vote: carried unanimously

Matters Arising.

There were no matters arising

Defibrillator

Cllr. Newsam mformed the mecting that the Parish Council’s application for a lottery
orant had been unsuccesstul.

Cllr. Newsam had received a communication setting out Graham Stuart’s Cadey
campaign. The objective of his campaign is to help in achieving an installation in the
60 communities that have still to have one. It was proposed that Clir. Wykes would be
the “Cadey Champion™ for Sketfling Parish Council

Proposed Cllr. Newsam

Seconded Cllr. Sizer

Vote: carried unanimously
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It was suggcsted that the Village Hall Committec would be asked to increase prices at

the forthcoming Bonfire Night to help raise funds. There would also be a Donation
Box marked up to inform everyone that any funds raised would go towards the cost of
the Defibrillator.

Proposed Cllr. Newsam

Seconded Clir. J. Sizer
Vote: carried unammously

Emergency Plan

There had been no progress regarding the implementation ot the Emergency Plan for
the village. Some Councillors did not think the Emergency Plan was necessary.
Cllr. Newsam agreed to check whether 1t 15 a legal requirement for the Parish Council

to have an Emergency Plan.

GDPR

After some discussion it was suggested that until we reccive any clear direction on
this we leave 1t until we receive further clarification on what is required.
Proposed Cllr. Newsam

Seconded Cllr. Sizer
Vote: carried unanimously

Street Scene

Cllr. Payne 1s to contact Ruth Wilson regarding the statc of the footpaths and other
action points not addressed arising from the 2017 Street Scene visit.

Churchyard

[t was agreed to carry out work in the churchyard during November.

Correspondence

There was no correspondence

Any Other Business

Cllr. Sizer confirmed that BT had crected some posts along Humber/Church Lane.
These were too close to the road restricting the access {or large machinery.
[t was agreed that we would write to BT and ask them to move them.

Clir Turnbull was to confirm the contact details.
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Public Speaking
There was no public speaking

The meeting closed at 9.00pm



